
      
        

 
 
 

 
  
 

 
6/22/20 
 
 

Dear APW Class of 2020 and Families, 
 
It is with a heavy heart that we must announce that the Senior Picnic scheduled for Friday, June 
26, has been cancelled, as it would be in violation of the non-essential, in-person social 
gathering limit of 25 people set forth by the Governor’s Executive Order 202.42. While we are 
hopeful that restrictions will continue to ease, we are bound by the existing regulations at this 
time.   
 
We can still celebrate, however! The APW Class of 2020 Graduation Parade will take place on 
Friday, June 26, at 5:30 PM as scheduled. This will be an opportunity for us as a community to 
show our support for you, as graduates, admire your resiliency, and celebrate your 
accomplishments! Parade updates will be posted to our APW webpage and APW Facebook 
page this week.  
 
 
Sincerely, 

Dr. Naomi Ryfun 

Assistant Superintendent of Curriculum, Instruction, & Pupil Personnel Services 


